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Annual Meeting on January 20

The annual meeting and potluck is scheduled for Sunday, January 20th 
following church service. Please plan on bringing a dish to pass and enjoy the 
fellowship! The meeting takes place after the potluck luncheon. 

Literacy Project Grant 

The Sauk Prairie Healthcare Foundation awarded our church’s literacy 
program with a $1200.00 grant. The literacy program donates a board book 
and another book to each newborn child at Sauk Prairie Hospital. This 
generous grant allows our church to purchase books in English and Spanish.

Karen and Mike Kroll distribute gently used and new children’s books at the 
Christians In Action food pantry each month. 

The Little Free Library in front of the church allows the community to take a 
book from the library, or leave a book that they would like to pass along to 
others. 

If you have gently used or new books that you want to donate, please put them 
in the Little Free Library, or bring them into the church for later use.



General Synod 32

The Wisconsin Conference is excited to host the 32nd General Synod of the 
United Church of Christ. Three to four hundred volunteers will be needed June 
21-25 in Milwaukee. If you are interested in volunteering for a 4-hour shift, 
please register at wcucc.org/synod

Hosting a large event is very expensive and it is estimated to cost around 
$40,000.  If you would like to make a donation, please use the website listed 
above and click on the red “donate” button on the top of the page. Donations 
can also be submitted via our church if your check is marked with “synod” in 
the memo line. 


